
 
RE: 2021/WHR01 – a Public Local Inquiry under Schedule 1, paragraph (3) of the Water 

(Northern Ireland) Order 1999 for a consent to discharge application TrC 080/20_1 – DAERA, 

on behalf of Dalradian Gold Ltd. 

2021/WHR02 - a Public Local Inquiry under Schedule 1, paragraph (3) of the Water (Northern 

Ireland) Order 1999 for a consent to discharge application Ltd TrC 081/20_1 – DAERA, on 

behalf of Dalradian Gold Ltd.  

 

Dear 

Thank you for your correspondence dated 15th April 2024. The Commission is aware of the issues 
relating to the Dalradian email inbox over the easter period. I wish to assure you that measures are 
being put in place to ensure that no further issues occur going forward. A separate letter will issue in 
relation to the applications for the abstraction and impoundment licenses.  
 
Furthermore, I can confirm that the Commission received the email titled “Public Local Inquiry: 
Curraghinalt Project (Dalradian) Email in response to 20th March Pre-Hearing Action Point 4 (AP4) - 
Email; 1 of 1” submitted on 3rd April 2024, which you have kindly copied again in your email of 15th April 
2024. However, this email does not include the information requested in the Commission’s letter to 
DAERA dated 11th April 2024.  
 
The email attachments only include the signed agreement for the 1st and 3rd extension for application 
TC 081/20_1 and not the letter issued by DAERA to Dalradian Gold to request the extension of time. 
Similarly, only the signed agreement for the 3rd extension was attached for application TC 080/20_1 
and not the letter issued by DAERA to Dalradian Gold. A copy of these letters (both digital and hard 
copy) must be submitted to the Commission by 4pm on 23rd April 2024.  
 
This correspondence will be uploaded to the Commission’s website. 
 

Yours sincerely  

Programme Officer 
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Water Regulation Team, NIEA 
 

 
By Email  

 

 

   
DATE 

18th April 2024 
 




